
Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, N.M. 87501
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Dear Laura:

Here is a check for $60.00 for the sale of your 
picture "Sunrise at Lukaichukai". We have a lot 
of visitors but few sales so far: I'm sorry the 
check isn't larger, but at least the photographs 
are getting exposure.

When you get back to Santa Fe I hope you will get 
in touch with me about a publication project that 
I have been working on for the past few weeks.
If the economics can be worked out, I think it 
might be worthwhile all around: Charles Howe and 
Shelly Grossman are both interested in the idea. 
See you soon!

Peter Dechert

P.D. 
s .m.r


